
 

 

4th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Re: Year 3 Trip to Parkgate and Thurstaston Museum – Friday 15th July 2022 

As part of our History curriculum, Year 3 will visit Parkgate Front and Thurstaston Beach. Pupils will be 
exploring how Parkgate has changed over time. The children will also spend some time on the beach using 
their pin-wheel beach toys which they have made in our Design and Technology lessons. We will be visiting 
Nicholls Ice Cream shop during our time in Parkgate for an ice cream. Please advise by email should your 
child have any allergies schooloffice@ourlady-saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk 

Children must wear their school uniform and to bring a coat as we will be spending most of the day 
outside. Please ensure your child has a hat and sun cream applied if the weather is sunny.  
 
Children will need a packed lunch for the visit to New Brighton (disposable cartons only, no glass bottles or 
sports/energy/fizzy drinks) in a plastic bag, labelled clearly with their name. If you wish for school to 
provide a packed lunch at a cost of £2 (free for FSM) please indicate on ParentPay when you give 
permission for this trip and associated payment.   
 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £6.50 to cover the cost of the trip and an ice cream. This is non-
refundable should your child be absent and not attend.  Payment and consent can be made via ParentPay 
no later than Monday 11th July 2022. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher          


